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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

Super Learning Science Week 

We will be celebrating science 
with all of the children in school 
during our Super Learning 
Science Week. This will consist 
of numerous practical science 
activities organised by the 
teachers, which are designed to 
be as fun, interactive and 
thought-provoking as possible. 
On Monday 14th October, the 
children are invited to dress up, 
if they wish, as either a scientist 
or someone who works using 
science - they are free to 
choose!  

 

3JB are back in their lovely 
classroom—hooray! 

 

 

 

Reading diaries must be signed at 
home before we can change books! 

This week’s spellings: 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the words we have been 
learning in class. These spellings will be tested 
collaboratively each Friday.  

 

 

 

 

We are writing some fabulous non-
chronological reports, full of facts, 
information and historical and scientific 
language. 

In maths we are continuing to develop our 
problem solving and reasoning skills using 
addition and subtraction. 

 

 

 

 

TT Rockstars!  

If you are lucky enough to own a computer at home with internet access and if 
you are happy for your child to use it, then please encourage them to practice 
their multiplications on TT rockstars. Your child should know their log-on details. 
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